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Mon 9/16  An admissions counselor from Colorado State University Pueblo will be 
on campus TODAY at lunch in the College and Career Center! Everyone 
is welcome, see you there! 

  Come join us for Bible Club every Wednesday at lunch in Mr. Smith's 
room, 327! We will have fun reading and discussing the word of God, 
while hanging out and building a strong community of believers on 
campus! We hope to see you there! 

  Hey Hey Hey! Come to FCA today at lunch! We are meeting in the 
Theater and will have games and an encouraging message. All are 
welcome. We hope to see you there! 

  Hey Raider fam! We are having spirit week this week. Tomorrow is TIME 
TRAVEL, Wednesday is WILD WILD WEST, Thursday is TOGA DAY, 
and Friday is TOURIST DAY. Dress code is strictly enforced.  

  Attention all students, if you have lost your I.D. please see Mrs. Cisneros 
at the Activities window during break or lunch to purchase a new I.D. 
Remember, you must be wearing your student I.D. at all times when on 
campus.  

  Homecoming tickets will be sold this week during break and lunch at the 
Activities window. The tickets are $35 w/ASB $40. w/o. If you are 
bringing a guest, you must turn in your guess pass to Mrs. Barry before 
purchasing your homecoming tickets. 

  Seniors, are you interested in attending Fullerton College in Fall 2020 
and want to earn college credit while you are still in High School? Than 
the Counseling 140 class is for you! The class will help you be better 
prepared for college and gives an overview of graduation and transfer 
requirements, resources, and an orientation to college life and 
responsibilities. Please come to the guidance office if you are interested 
for the necessary paperwork. Act quickly as the packet needs to be 
turned in by September 27th. 

  Attention Future AP Examinees! AP Exam Registration has moved to 
Fall Semester! Counselors will visit AP and some IB classrooms to help 
students sign up for AP Exams. If you are absent on the day we visit 
your class, please see Mrs. Shin in her office on Friday, September 20. 
Thank you, and see you in class. 

  Attention Seniors! The time has come to take your Senior Photo! If you 
have not taken your Senior Photo yet, please contact South Coast 
Photographic to make your appointment BEFORE November 1. You will 
not have a Senior Photo in the Yearbook if you do not make the 
appointment. See Mrs. Barry if you are unable to pay the sitting fee. 

 


